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Jaci's Lodges offer another photographic safari
Jaci's Lodges will be hosting another photographic safari from 16-19 September 2012 with Roger and Pat de la Harpe of
Africa Imagery. They have already hosted a successful safari in July and spent a great deal of time in Madikwe.

"Madikwe is where we did much of the photography and research for our book, In Search of the African Wild Dog. We
know Madikwe well, and it can be very productive from a photographic point of view," Roger de la Harpe says.

With a thriving wild dog population in Madikwe, Jaci's Lodges offers the unique opportunity to see these critically

endangered animals in their natural habitat. Good sightings of wild dogs are not uncommon as is the case with elephant,
lion and general game.

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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